HVEF Seeking Board Volunteers for 2018/19!

The Hopewell Valley Education Foundation is looking for new board members to join us in the 2019/19 school year. This is a wonderful opportunity to contribute to the excellence in the entire district.

All of the good work HVEF has conducted over the years is done by our dedicated volunteer board members who have varying skill-sets and common interest in enhancing the educational experience in Hopewell. We are ideally seeking community members with skills in event planning, fundraising, networking in district and with businesses, promoting events through social media and experience with PTOs. If you are a self-motivated individual with a passion for educational excellence this could be a great fit for you! Meetings are held approximately 7-8 times a year during evening hours.

If you are interested, please contact Carol Jackson at cjackson@metricon.com for more details.

